
 Bishop’s Cleeve Methodist Church 
Bishop’s Close, Bishop’s Cleeve, GL52 8NT 

 

www.methodist-bishopscleeve.co.uk 
 

Minister: Rev Jayne Webb  (tel. 01684 298650) 

Lay Community Outreach Worker: Andrew Maxwell 
 

Welcome to you all on these Sundays in Lent 
 

Sunday worship at 10.30am: 

16 March: We welcome Liz Ledger from Corse to lead our worship.  

23 March: Jayne leads our worship which will include Holy Communion. 
Please stay for refreshments and fellowship after worship if you can. 
 

 

Mondays 17 March and 24 March:  
9.30am-11am: Little Angels mother and baby group meets here. 

12.45pm-1.45pm: The weekly prayer meeting meets in the Quiet 

Room to pray for the Church activities of the week and for anyone known 
to us who would like our prayers. If you know of anyone who would like 

us to pray for them, or someone else, could you let either Pauline, Ruth 

or Andrew know, or email him on bcmcprayerrequests@hotmail.com. You 
should obtain the person's permission before doing so. 

2pm-4pm: Meet Up Mondays meets here. Please come along to help 

or enjoy, and please bring a friend to enjoy a cuppa and a chat. IT 
specialist Andy Dunn will join us again, to provide advice to anyone who 

may have an IT query. If you have any problems with your 

computer, why not come and see Andy for some free advice. 
 

Wednesdays at 9am: Ecumenical Holy Communion 

19 March: Rev Ben Williams, team vicar at St Michael's leads the 
service. 

26 March: Keith Linzner from Woodmancote leads the service.  

As always, a warm welcome awaits you 

 

Wednesday 19 March: 

10am-11.30am: Coffee Morning at St Michael’s Church Office 

You are invited to join us in the church office for coffee, cake and chat. 

Come and meet the team and see the ‘hub’ of activity that is the Church 
Office. We will be raising money for one of our Mission Partners, 

Grassroots Rwanda. We look forward to seeing you on 19 March. 

What's On  

16 and 23 March 2025 
 

http://www.methodist-bishopscleeve.co.uk/


2pm:  The Wednesday Fellowship meets here. Our guest speaker this 

week will tell us about "Life in Sue Ryder Hospice". Everyone is 
welcome  to attend, whether or not you come to our meetings regularly. 

There will be the usual sales tables and time for a cuppa and a chat 

afterwards.  
 

Thursdays 20 March and 27 March: 
2pm: Lent courses continue. 

In Bishop's Cleeve they are held here, organised by Andrew. 

In Gotherington they are held in the village hall, led by Rev Tim Garrett. 
Thursday 20 March: 
7.45pm: House group 61 continues a study on “Prayer and Listening”.   

Please contact Pauline Jones. if you would like to find out more.  
Other notices 

 

Did anyone leave a walking stick in St Michael's at the end of the World 

Day of Prayer on Friday 7 March? If you did, please contact Pauline 

Jones. 
 

Sue Duckworth is pleased to announce that her Coffee Morning on the 8 

March for The Lightbeam Project raised the magnificent sum of £370.00. 
Thank you very much to everyone who supported it in whatever way. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 30 March: Fourth Sunday in Lent 
 

10.30am: We welcome Andrew to lead our worship. 
 

What's On 
 

Please send any contributions for the next edition by the end of 

Wednesday 26 March to David Aldred. 
 


